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Technology Committee  
 
Our primary project in 2023 was continued work with Crown Castle on improving cellular 
coverage within the village.  Crown Castle has been in negotiations with Verizon, but the cost to 
build out the project has been a hurdle. The Committee also continued discussions on how to 
best improve alarm monitoring of residences.The Technology Committee normally meets 
monthly on the first Wednesday of the month at 3:30 pm. Meetings are held at the Castle Pines 
Homes Association or via a video conference. When needed, the Committee meets at other 
times with vendors or to discuss technology issues in the Village. Members include Mark Jost, 
Chair, Rick Kingsley, Doug Lhotka and Phil Marie. After many dedicated years, Tim Ostrowski 
retired from the Committee. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
//S//  
Mark Jost, Chair 
 


